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From: SAM Jay <advicelearn@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2010 8:16 AM
To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC.gov>
Subject: opinion of increasing margin!!

Dear Sir Madam

You proposed margin increase to USA traders would be detrimental to all the retail small traders. Your
this rule only will close the opportunity for small scale traders. When you had the opportunity you did
not control the banks and hedge funds , you have decided to control poor retail traders.

I simply can't understand this
Sam



